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W H A T  H A P P E N S  N E X T  F O R  L S C ?

Mrs. Cronin will email you to receive all the necessary
documentation, including the psycho-educational assessment for
your student.​

A psycho-educational assessment that outlines your student’s
diagnosis must be received from you for participation in the
Learning Differences Program.​

February 2025



W H A T  H A P P E N S  N E X T  F O R  L S C ?

We will have a parent information night specifically for the Learning
Differences Program. ​​

The tentative date is Tuesday, April 15.​
6:30 - 7:30 p.m.​​

Individual meetings with Mrs. Cronin will be set up after this meeting.
A link will be sent after the parent informational meeting to sign up.

April 2025



W H A T  H A P P E N S  N E X T  F O R  L S C ?

Individual meetings with the student, parents/caregivers, and Mrs.
Cronin will take place. The individualized learning plan and program
overview, as well as expectations, will be reviewed. ​​

There is a $30 one-time resource fee to be collected at the meeting. 

The Freshman LSC Summer Orientation will be explained, and a link will
be sent after the individual meeting to sign up.

 May 2025



W H A T  H A P P E N S  N E X T  F O R  L S C ?
Freshman LSC Orientation and Study Skill Review​​:

Upperclasswomen will be present to assist.​
This is a one-day orientation for students in the Learning Differences
Program.​

Dates are TBD – There will be two different days​ offered. 
Times to be announced​.

We will try to coordinate with Summer Seminar dates or possibly have a
Sunday afternoon session.

 July 2025
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Welcome HOME


